
 

 
 
  
  
 
   

 

Thursday 27th February 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Red Nose Day & Food Bank Donations 

We are excited to announce that Whitby Heath Primary School will be taking part in Red 
Nose Day on Friday 21st March 2025 to raise awareness for Comic Relief and support 
those in need within our local community. 

On this day, children are encouraged to wear something red. 

As an alternative to asking for money via ParentPay, we are running a Food Bank 
Donation Drive to support local food banks. We kindly ask families to bring in non-
perishable food items such as canned goods, pasta, rice, cereals, biscuits, and toiletries. 
Your generous contributions will help make a real difference to those who rely on this vital 
service. 

Donations can be brought into school from Tuesday 18th March to Friday 21st March, and 
collection points will be set up around school.  

We truly appreciate your support in helping us make this a successful and meaningful 
event. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your kindness and generosity. 

C. Ellison 

Mrs Ellison 

 


